
 DEVICE PICK-UP INFORMATION (FOR ALL 

DEVICES REQUESTED BEFORE 5 P.M. SEPT. 17) 

 

Parents will be able to pick up their 

Chromebook from 2 to 5 p.m. on Monday, Sept. 

21 at Franklin Middle School. Please use the 

bus loop in the front of the building to pick up 

your Chromebook. 

If you need a device and have not yet requested one, 

please go to: www.ktufsd.org/devices 

 

 

http://www.ktufsd.org/devices

